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Committee Recommendation: Conservation Strategies (Water Advisory Committee Chair Katie
Oppen)

The Water Advisory Committee recommends that the Regional Water Supply Commission consider:
1. Increasing water conservation efforts and messaging and creating a literacy program for

sharing water conservation.

2. Storage discussions with member municipalities.

3. Increasing bulk water rates to encourage conservation and to fund increased storage in
partnership with municipalities.
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